
September 5 - Labor Day - No School
September 6 - Hand Chime Auditions
September 12 - Show Choir Rehearsal
September 13 - Hand Chime Rehearsal
September 19 - Picture Day

UPCOMING DATES

LET'S TALK ABOUT IT
September 2, 2022

Please work with your child to memorize their
student ID number/lunch number.  This will
help with the breakfast/lunch process.

Climber Club Needs YOU!

LUNCH/MILK MONEY
Regular school lunch is $2.80;

reduced lunch is $.40; milk is  $.50. 
 Please remember to place lunch
money in an envelope or baggie

with your child's first and last name,
teacher name and student ID

number.  If possible, please prepay
for lunches on your child's lunch
account.  This can be found at:

www.urbanacityschools.org under
the quick links tab - fee payments.

The Climber Club is our family-teacher organization for grades kindergarten to 8th grade.  The club’s
mission and objectives are:
1. To promote the education and well-being of all children at home, in school, and in the community.
2. To provide a forum for discussion and foster communication between families, administrators,
educators, and the community.
3. To enhance facilities and opportunities for the students in kindergarten through eighth grade that are
not otherwise provided for in the school budgets.
4. To sponsor projects and events for the benefit of kindergarten through eighth grade students.
5. To raise funds as required providing for all of the above objectives.
Membership in the Club is just $5.00 for the year.  You don’t have to participate in events to be a
member but we do have a variety of opportunities for you to be involved or donate to any activities 
 during the school year..  A membership form has been sent home with your child.
Please consider joining!

Be Respectful
Be Responsible
Be Ready

SPARKY SAYS:

http://www.urbanacityschools.org/


If you have not yet done so, please make sure to update all
student information on FinalForms. Parents/Guardians need
to sign forms online at urbana-oh.finalforms.com each year. If
you have previously logged into your account, login to that
same account and update your forms. If you have never
logged in- choose “Login” under the Parent Icon and then
choose “Never Logged In”- DO NOT CREATE A NEW ACCOUNT.
Enter your email address. A confirmation link will be sent to
you. If you do not receive a confirmation link, or have any
issues, please contact kelli.marsh@urbanacityschools.org. 
 
If we don't have students registered, then they will not be able
to receive school pictures, report cards, etc.  

www.urbanacityschools.org

REMIND
 The staff at Urbana City Schools will be using Remind to share
pertinent information with parents.
Remind allows our staff to share information through
messages that can be received by text, email or through the
Remind app. 
Please make sure your mobile number is updated in
FinalForms to ensure that the Remind system works properly.
 If you are not receiving information through Remind, please
contact your child’s teacher or contact Kelli Marsh:
kelli.marsh@urbanacityschools.org 937-653-1453 ext. 2126 for
further assistance.

FinalForms

If you are using the curb lane to drop-
off your child/children to school,
PLEASE do not park and get out of
your car. The curb lane line is
designed for your child to be ready to
get out of your vehicle when you stop
momentarily at the curb. If your child
does not need assistance, this is a
great way for you to get in and out
easily.




Morning
Drop-Off

See the attached flyer
for Dental Days

information that will be
offered at Urbana

Elementary School.

Need a library card?  See the
attached information on 2 ways

to get your FREE card.

September Good Citizen
trait:



RESPECT

Good attendance in elementary school will help your child do well
in high school and beyond! Please be here before 8:45 bell.

http://urbana-oh.finalforms.com/
mailto:kelli.marsh@urbanacityschools.org
mailto:kelli.marsh@urbanacityschools.org


SCHOOL BASED DENTAL OUTREACH PROGRAM  

MOBILE DENTAL CARE IS BROUGHT TO YOU BY:  

HEALTHY MOUTH, HEALTHY LIFE. 

           Dental Exams  

 Dental Cleanings 

      Fluoride Treatments  

The School Based Dental Outreach Program provides dental services right at your student’s 

school.  The program is open to all students.  There is no out of pocket cost for the program.   

Complete the consent given to you by the school.   

Return the consent to your student’s teacher or school nurse.   

Questions about the program or services? Please, call 567.825.0226.   

The Dental Team will be visiting your student’s school : 

2/10 - 3/10/2023 

Dental Sealants  

Silver Diamine Fluoride 

Oral Health Education  

The Dental Team will provide the below services as needed: 



Champaign County Library 
1060 Scioto Street 

Urbana, Ohio 43078 
937-653-3811 

937-653-5679 (fax) 

 North Lewisburg Branch 
161 Winder Street 

North Lewisburg, Ohio 43060 
937-747-3043 

937-747-3043 (fax) 
www.champaigncountylibrary.org 

 
 
September 1, 2022 
 
 
Urbana City School Parents/Guardians: 
  
We are pleased to have an opportunity to provide library cards to Urbana students!  With a library card, 
students can check out books, audio books, eBooks, music CDs, and access the Library’s many online 
resources.  
 
We know that many students already have Champaign County Library cards.  If you are unsure if your 
child has a card or need to check on the status of the card, please contact the library.  
 
Did you our child misplace your library card? During the month of September 2022, the library will be 
giving away FREE replacement cards to anyone!  
 
We have two options for your child to receive a card. 
 
Option 1: Apply online for a library card for your student if they do not already have one. You can go to 
our website at champaigncountylibrary.org and click on Catalog.  In the upper right corner of the page, 
click on Create Account and enter the child’s information.  A temporary card number will be assigned.  
The actual library card will be mailed to you.  By registering online, you are agreeing to abide by the 
library policies. 
 
Option 2: Visit either of the Champaign County Library locations.  
 
The Main Library hours are Monday-Thursday 9am-8pm, Friday-Saturday 9am-5pm.  The North 
Lewisburg Branch Library is open Monday-Wednesday 4pm-8pm, Thursday & Saturday 10am-2pm. 
 
Please call the Library at 937-653-3811 or 937-747-3043 if you have any questions. 
  
Thank you, 
  
Pam Sanders 
Youth Services Coordinator  
Champaign County Library 
psanders@champaigncountylibrary.org 
www.champaigncountylibrary.org 


